
 

 

Angie Wiley 
President, Board of Trustees 
(325) 677-1444 
angie.wiley@abileneisd.org 

A b i l e n e  I n d e p e n d e n t  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  

241 Pine  Abilene, Texas 79602  (325) 677-1444 

 
 
Audra Sanders, Program Specialist 
Administration for Children and Families 
101 Young Street, Room 937 
ACF-2 
Dallas, Texas 75202-5433 
 
 
January 13, 2025 
 

Dear Ms. Sanders, 

The Abilene Independent School District Board of Trustees appreciates this opportunity to apply for refunding 

for Head Start/Early Head Start grant #06CH012163 for the period of May 1, 2025-April 30, 2026. Please be 

advised that the Board of Trustees met in regular session on January 13, 2025, and voted unanimously to 

approve this grant proposal totaling $6,092,844 in federal funds. This amount includes $3,238,648 for Head 

Start Program Operations; $36,359 for Head Start T&TA; $2,765,695 for EHS Program Operations; and 

$52,142 for EHS T&TA.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angie Wiley 
President, Board of Trustees 


